
April 2024 

Congratulations on your recent or upcoming graduation from South Georgia State College! We hope you plan to 
walk in one of the 2023-2024 South Georgia State College graduation ceremonies. Your ceremony is based upon 
your Campus and Degree/Pathway (see chart). Instructions for all ceremonies have been included in this packet. 

DOUGLAS CAMPUS STUDENTS WAYCROSS CAMPUS STUDENTS 
Douglas Campus,  

Thursday, May 9, 2024 at 8:30am 
Waycross Campus,  

Friday, May 10, 2024 at 12:30pm 
Waycross Campus,  

Friday, May 10, 2024 at 7:00pm 

All Degrees/Pathways Associate of Arts Pathways 
(All) 

Associate of Science Pathways (Allied 
Health, Biology, Chemistry, Computer 
Science, Health/Human Performance, 
Mathematics, Physics) 

Associate of Science Pathways 
(Business Administration, 
Criminal Justice, Education (all 
options), Logistics) 

Associate of Science in Nursing 

BS in Education/Special 
Education 

BS in Long-Term Healthcare 
Management 

BS in Management (all options) BS in Nursing 

BS in Public Service 
Leadership 
BS in Professional, Business, 
and Technical Writing 

Once you have determined your ceremony, make plans to attend the appropriate graduation rehearsal: 

Rehearsal for Douglas Campus Ceremony 
Wednesday, May 8, 2024 at 12:15pm 

Front of Peterson Hall 

Rehearsal for Waycross Campus Ceremonies 
Thursday, May 9, 2024 at 3:00pm 

Gymnasium 

Special attire is not required for rehearsal.  You should make every effort to attend because we will be discussing 
your role in the graduation ceremony.  Do not, however, miss or rush through your final exams to get to practice. 

Cap and gown orders which were placed by the March 14th deadline will be available May 1st in both SGSC Bookstore 
locations (Douglas: Engram Hall and Waycross: Dye Building).  If you did not order a cap and gown and would like 
to participate in the graduation ceremony, please contact the SGSC Bookstore. A limited number of caps and gowns 
will be available. A late fee may apply. 

Please continue to check your student email for any updates and contact us with any questions or concerns by 
submitting a Hawk Helper Ticket (select Enrollment Management, and then select Graduation for Department). 

Sincerely, 

Ame Wilkerson 
Registrar 


